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27 June 1983

My Dear Prime Mdnister,

I was very moved hy your letter of 23 June expressing

your concern at my stay in hospital. I thank you for your

kind sentiments and deeply share your hopes for a farther

strengthening of the friendship between our two countries.

Yours sincerely,

Zayed bin Sultan T>1 Nahyan

The Pt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher M.P.
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